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From: Mem Davis 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 10:30 PM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Please act against greyhound racing

Dear Director, 
 
It speaks volumes about our society that our current form of "entertainment" is watching helpless animals run on a 
track. 
It speaks even more of our cruel nature that these dogs are mistreated in life and killed with brutality that would be 
considered illegal if extended to a family pet. 
 
I ask that you explore the nature of this industry with depth and vigour. Greyhounds have no way of protecting 
themselves against such treatments. 
If people insist on being entertained by racing animals, it is up to us to ensure that these animals are at least treated 
with dignity and respect. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mem Davis 

 
 




